
Term 2 P2 Room 5 Newsletter 

Welcome back to 

Primary 2! 
 

We hope 

you had a 

fine time in 

the 

October 

holidays, all things 

considered, and are ready 

for the busy term ahead. 

Here are some of the things 

we will be learning about 

through play up until 

December…  

Maths and Numeracy 
 

In numeracy we will be continuing 

numbers to 100 and will be adding 

larger numbers by looking at 

place value. We will be 

subtracting using different 

strategies and investigating 

estimation and rounding. 

As Christmas will soon be with us 

we will look at the “value” of 

some gifts and discussing money, 

what we use it for and identifying 

coins and notes to £20. We will 

be adding money and looking at 

change. 

Literacy 

 

In literacy we will be 

continuing to revise high 

frequency words. Through our 

context for learning we will be 

learning about instructional 

writing and letters, creating 

our own recipes and writing 

letters to different people. 

Through listening and talking 

we will be learning 

to work 

collaboratively 

sharing opinions 

and experiences. 

Health and Well-

being  
We are learning to be 

respectful, focused and 

inquisitive by engaging in 

chosen and structured play 

activities. We will continue to 

develop our understanding of 

friendships, personal space 

and boundaries,  

understanding our 

similarities, differences and 

what makes us unique. We 

will continue to place a great 

focus on our own safety and 

hygiene in the current  

climate.   

P.E. 
In line with current guidelines 

P.E. is now indoors however this 

may change so please come to 

school wearing your kit - lots of 

cosy and waterproof layers just 

in case! Suitable footwear is also 

needed. All jewellery must be 

removed before you come to 

school on a PE day otherwise you 

won’t be able to take part. This 

includes earrings.  Please ensure 

any long hair is tied back too.  

Rm 3 – Thursday  

Rm 4 – Wednesday  

Rm 5 – Friday 

Context for Learning: 
Celebrations and Festivals 

 

Our context for learning this 

term links in nicely with the 

many events that take place at 

this time of year. We will gain 

new experiences, 

understanding and respect for 

different cultures and 

religions through activities 

related to Halloween, Bonfire 

night, Remembrance Sunday, 

Diwali, St Andrew’s Day, 

Hanukkah and Christmas.  

 

 

Other Information 
• Please ensure that all clothing has your child’s name clearly 

labelled, including jackets, gym kits, indoor shoes, packed 

lunches, etc. This really helps us as we don’t have lots of 

spare time to search for lost property.  
• Please continue to provide a small snack and named water 

bottle. Keep practising opening packets of crisps, tangerines, 

biscuit bars etc with your child. 
• As we have now started homework please continue to check 

google classroom for updates and general messages. If you 

have any trouble do not hesitate to contact me via email.  

Thank you Mrs Clementson 

Key Covid-19 

Measures 
- 2 metre distancing between 

adults 
- Each class is their own 

‘bubble’ 
- Regular hand-

washing/sanitizing routine 
- No parents in the playground 
- Careful selection and 

cleaning of resources  


